
 

  

 

 

 

  

Michigan Airstream Club | South East Michigan Airstream Club Joint Rally 
Silver On Silver Lake 2022 Rally 

Date:  
Arrival: June 9, 2022 
Depart: June 13, 2022 

 Campground: 
Holiday RV Campground  
 4860 US-31, Traverse City, MI 49685 
 Park: 231-943-4410  

 

Traverse City Hippy Tree Trail St Ambrose Cellars 

Back by popular demand South East Michigan Airstream Club and the Michigan Airstream Club are teaming 
up to host a joint rally at Holiday RV Campground, in Traverse City, Michigan. 

Date: June 9 – departing June 13, 2022 
Description: 
We will be camping at Holiday Park Campground which was at one time an Airstream Only Park. Many sites 
are still owned by Airstream owners with Airstreams permanently housed there. Come and checkout the old 
Airstream Boneyard!!! 
This rally will be mostly unstructured, more of a campout, to give everyone time to explore your own 
interests. But we are checking on a couple ideas for presenters that could be interesting and fun. 
We will have morning gatherings for coffee and evening socializing in the pavilion or by a campfire. 
Rally Fees:  
There is a $20.00 rally fee, collected at the rally. Your camping fees, paid directly by each attendee to 
Holiday RV Campground. Any activities, restaurant meals, passes to parks and recreation etc. are paid by 
attendees. 
Site fees are $65 per night | $6 reservation fee | 30/50amp | full hook-up. 
On site dump station, small beach, boat ramp, kayak rentals available. Bring the whole family! 
You can reserve dates before and after the rally to extend exploring the region. 

Holiday RV Campground has provided a reservation link that is posted on the ACI site. 
Very easy to use! 
Kelley Cerny, park manager, will  call each attendee that has filled out the form for payment after the first of 
the year. 

https://airstreamclub.org/michigan 

 

Slab Town Burgers 

https://airstreamclub.org/michigan


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Empire Buffs Trail 

Sites 170 through 183, sites, 191 through 198 have been set aside until March 31st for the rally. 


